
 

 

McKinney Chapter # 63 Sons of the American Revolution 

Minutes of the Meeting of January 18, 2018 

 

Meeting held at Spring Creek Barbecue, McKinney, and called to Order by FPG and 

Chapter President, Nathan E White, at 7PM.  

Attendees: Compatriots Nathan White,  Don Babbs,  Lloyd Lietz,  District VP TL Holden, 

Pete McLellan, John L. McCraw, Jr. Duane Bryner, Larry Jones , Chris McCraw; Visiting 

Compatriot Darrell Hale; Guests: Mrs. White, Mrs. Babbs, Mrs. Lietz, Prospective 

Members:Gene Cason and Mrs. Cason, Weldon Copeland, Tomm Schultz, James Vaught, Jacob 

Vaught, David Kinsey (application pending at NSSAR). 

President White reported that three applications were at National Headquarters 

Genealogy Dept. and that he has received approximately 25 inquires for membership through 

the State Secretary.  

The Chapter Endorsed and agreed to Sponsor as our Chapter's representative, Cole 

McCraw, for the State Eagle Scout award. The Chapter received the Treasurer's report.   

Larry Jones presented a terrific program on his experience with DNA to prove his 

parentage.   

Our next meeting will be held at Spring Creek Barbecue on Thursday, February 15. 


